
Watts  New
a newsletter for Customers of Klickitat PuD

Irrigation Customer Update
Klickitat PUD’s annual irrigation customer update will be presented at two 
meetings:

 Thursday, February 10, 2011, during the Eastern Klickitat 
     Conservation District’s annual meeting at the Alder Creek 
     Grange Hall, 304 E. Market St., in Bickleton.

 Thursday, February 17, 2011, during the Central Klickitat 
     Conservation District’s annual meeting at the Centerville Grange 
     Hall, 2288 Centerville Highway.

KPUD’s report will be presented about 9 a.m. The conservation district offi  ce 
has applied for pesticide credits for the all-day annual meetings.


